
 

11th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
As you are aware, the last year has been an unsettling one for many of us, particularly our 
children.   
 
The children in Year 5 will be moving into the crucial Year 6 in September, where they will 
take their SATS. Given the obstacles that they have faced this year due to national 
lockdowns, we feel that allowing them additional time with the Year 6 teacher, Mr Edwards, 
would be extremely beneficial in preparing them. 
 
Mr Edwards is highly experienced and a fantastic teacher. He will be teaching your child with 
effect from 17th May. He will then continue with the children into Year 6, offering stability and 
consistency. 
 
I would like to thank you for your understanding and your continued support. As always, if 
you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Thornhill 
Acting Head of School  
 


